

Senator Sean Edwards Chair Economics Legislation Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Senator Edwards

I am writing to correct my testimony at the Senate Estimates Hearing of 4 June 2015 (page 69 of the Hansard).

In response to a question from Senator Xenophon about the date on which the Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) placed an exporter visit report on the public record, I stated:

The information I have is that the visit report was placed on the public record on 15 May (2015).

At the request of the Senator I agreed to take the question on notice.

The correct date was, as indicated at the Hearing by Senator Xenophon, 25 May 2015. I apologise for this mistake, I misread my brief. The date of 15 May 2015 was the date the Commission placed on the public record a visit report to the importer, a company related to the exporter in this case.

I would appreciate you bringing this correction to the attention of Senator Xenophon.

Yours sincerely

Paul Sexton General Manager Anti-Dumping Commission 11 June 2015